
 

 

To:   Planning and Development Committee 

From:  Laura Darrin, Greenwich, CT 

Re:   OPPOSE Senate Bill 1027 and HB 6107 

Date:  March 12, 2021 

 

As an American citizen, I am respectfully asking that local governments be 
able to control the zoning of their towns. We live in the United States of 
America.  

I do not want a "one size fits” solution from Hartford. 

I love my country. I believe in the right to choose where you want to live 
without out being dictated to. This is cancel culture.  It will ruin our towns. Let 
the towns decide about the housing. They are doing a fine job with providing 
housing for all.  
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
Laura Darrin 


